

16 April 2018 Enquiries: Stephanie Mayman

Hon. Adele Farina MLC Chair Standing Committee on Public Administration Parliament House 4 Harvest Terrace WEST PERTH WA 6005

Dear Ms Farina

Inquiry into WorkSafe

Thank you for your letter of 11 April 2018, enquiring why the Commission for Occupational Safety and Health (Commission) removed the WorkSafe logo from the posters and supporting materials concerning workplace slips and trips.

At Commission meeting 366, to which you refer, it was noted that the slips and trips materials, instead of bearing the Commission logo, carried the WorkSafe logo. Noting that one of the Commission's functions is to collect, publish and disseminate information on occupational safety and health, Commission members considered that due recognition should be given to the Commission for its initiative in developing the materials. Hence the WorkSafe logo was replaced with the Commission logo.

I appreciate the opportunity to be of assistance to the Standing Committee on Public Administration.

Yours sincerely

Stephanie Mayman
Chairperson
COMMISSION FOR OCCUPATIONAL SAFETY AND HEALTH WA